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Charter:  The Social Committee exists to plan events for BEMA Members throughout the year to bring Members together 

to socialize, have fun, and get to know one another better. 

 

Committee Members:  Elaine Murphy as Chairwoman. Members; Jim Murphy, Leona Forsberg, Robert Forsberg, Bea 

Tolle, Jeana Krause, Mike Krause, Greg Overton, and Michele Gutshall.   

 

Meeting held on Thursday, June 11th, 2020.  Plans for Clean-Up Day were finalized with a list of projects for volunteers to 

focus on:  

 

1. Collecting slash from member’s properties located at the driveway of the property.  If slash is not at the end of the 

driveway, volunteers will not be collecting it.  

2. Clean-up of the park and pavilion.  Set up picnic tables in the park, scrape and paint picnic tables that need it.   

3. Pick up rocks and other debris in the ball field area. 

4. Place Friends of Big Elk benches, picnic tables and dog waste stations at strategically placed locations throughout 

the Meadows. 

 

Donuts and Coffee to be served in the morning prior to clean up with lunch being provided to volunteers by the Committee. 

 

In conjunction with the Lot Maintenance Committee, the Social Activities Committee would like to thank those members 

who have gotten a start on their mitigating and Fire Wise practices by clearing slash and yard waste.   

 

UPDATE!   
A huge thank you to the 47+ community members who volunteered their day and worked hard to make the Meadows 

shine!  Thanks to our Operations members Paul Flanagan and Dustin Enny for their help and support preparing for and 

during this event.  And thank you to the VFD of BE for providing masks to help keep everyone safe. 

 

Up Coming 2020 – 2021 Events  

 

 BEMA Second Annual Crawl!  This event is scheduled for Saturday, August 8th beginning at 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm.  

Further details and final planning to be discussed at the July meeting. 

 

 Ribbon cutting ceremony for Rainbow Bridge, Meadow Dam, Sunset Dam and the New Office.  The LTP 

Committee and Reconstruction Committee with support from the Social Activities Committee will host a Grand 

Opening of Rainbow Bridge which will include representatives of both Boulder County and Larimer County 

along with the membership.  Originally planned for March 21st, 2020, due to the Stay at Home Order implemented 

by Colorado’s Governor, Jared Polis, this even has been postponed. 

 

 Member Appreciation Picnic scheduled for Saturday, September 5th with details to follow.   

 

The Committee encourages members to keep tabs on their Member Communications and BEMA website for details to 

follow.   

 

Join the Social Activities Committee! 

 

If you enjoy collaborating with others and fostering a sense of togetherness, you may want to consider joining the Social 

Activities Committee.  This is a worthwhile cause and a great way to give back to the community.  Those of us on the 

Committee strive to improve our social environment from organizing events to spearheading charitable contributions.  We 

all enjoy creating events that bring the membership together, to see friendly faces and for some good old fashioned fun.  

Contact any Committee member for details. 
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